
 

On behalf of St. Catharines City Council, I would like to recognize the 26th anniversary of 
Falun Dafa. 
 
Founded in 1992, by Mr. Li Hongzhi to promote harmony, tolerance and compassion and 
to encourage all members of society to be more responsible with higher moral character. 
Today, it is celebrated by millions of practitioners and has received many awards for its both 
spiritual and physical benefits to society.  
 
This anniversary is an opportunity to celebrate Falun Dafa, here in Canada we are fortunate 
to enjoy and celebrate the values of openness and diversity in our democratic society.  
Thank you to the Falun Dafa Association for their compassion and perseverance to share 
the principles of Falun Dafa over the past twenty six years.  
 
Congratulations on your 26th anniversary, we look forward to many more years of celebrating the 
practitioners of Falun Dafa and the continued promotion of mutual respect and understanding.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

26th Anniversary of Falun Dafa  
 


	26th Anniversary of Falun Dafa

